
SAVE THE DATE
Newton Parks, Recreation and Culture invites you to attend an

upcoming meeting to discuss the Spears Park Community Gardens Project (Corner of Washington Street and Walnut Park)

Virtual Project Community Meeting: August 29, 2022 at 6PM

Register in advance for this Zoom webinar:
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_FkImryx2RHK31cMoC2uKng

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.

For more details on Parks, Recreation and Culture Projects, please visit our webpage at: 
https://www.newtonma.gov/government/parks-recreation-culture/parks-open-space

Please email us with input, questions or concerns at: lpdemorizi@newtonma.gov
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